
Dear Association Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensure that our 

policies reflect the evolving needs of our association, we are writing to inform you of the recent 

amendments made to our existing policies. 

Summary of Amendments: 

• Policy A: Updated to include... 

• Policy B: Changed the implementation date to... 

• Policy C: Revised terms regarding... 

These amendments were discussed and unanimously agreed upon during our last board meeting 

held on [Date]. The complete details of the amended policies can be found on our website or by 

contacting the association office. 

Your feedback is valuable to us! If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, 

please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Association Name] 

[Contact Information] 


